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Happy New Year!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Important Dates to Remember: 

 January 5th – January 10th, costume balances are due; invoices were given out 
before holiday break.  No students will be allowed to take costumes home until 
payment is made in full. 

 January 19th – BDC will be closed for the Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday.     
  

 
2014/2015 Season:  

 Tuition is always due the first class of each month; please make sure your 
payment is on time.  I will be posting yellow/red signs on the door to alert you 
of when it is “coming due” and “due.”  As always, I appreciate your cooperation 
with this and there will be a late fee of $5.00 charged for any and all late 
payments.   

 Recital is scheduled for May 9th, two shows, one at 2pm and one at 7pm.  Show 
order will be divided by age group, younger students being in the 2pm show, 
older students in the 7pm show.  Please note that some classes (older students) 
will perform in both shows as well as siblings may be split up across the two 
shows as this is unavoidable in some cases.  I will do my best to accommodate 
families in multiple classes.  Ticket prices are $10.00 and will be available closer 
to show date.  Tickets are limited as the Thornton Academy auditorium only 
holds 500 people so we will have a set number of tickets per student and then 
open up to families who need more after all families are offered their set tickets.  
This worked very well last year and there were plenty of tickets for those who 
needed them.  Thank you as always for your anticipated cooperation.   
 

 
 
 
Check out our website and like us on Facebook! 
 
Thanks everyone! 
Katie 
 
Katie Brooks 
Owner, Brooks Dance Center 
brooksdancecenter@gmail.com 
207-608-7447 
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